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Letters to the Editor

Well wishes

| was saddened to hear that Jeanette Frisky was stepping down from the Town Council.

When | had the opportunity to work with her before and after she was elected, Jeanette was able to look at
both sides of an issue and work with the community to find a logical solution. It is easy to be on a team with
her because of her high level of integrity. There are those who only complain with no solutions to the
problem. And then there are people like Jeanette who see something wrong, listen to all sides and come up
with an appropriate answer to the problem. I look forward to Jeanette having a speedy recovery and back
helping us keep Moraga a wonderful place to live.

Barry Behr
Moraga

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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